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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Summer break without early mornings and maybe even some nights with no set bedtime is 

here. During this Holiday period, we want to encourage you to keep some semblance of 

academics alive in the fun. We thank all the parents for their continued support and 

involvement in our students’ learning process.  We thank all the teachers for the work they 

have done throughout these months continuously, going beyond the call with a positive 

approach to help students learn. We hereby announce that we have come to the end of Term 1 

for the Academic year 2024-25. 

The school will remain closed for all students from 30th June 2024 to 31st August 2024 (both 

days inclusive), for Summer Vacation. The school will reopen for all classes on Sunday, 1st 

September 2024, as per regular timings. 

KG 1 & KG 2       7.00 A.M – 11.15 A.M 

GRADE 1 TO GRADE 6 7.00 A.M – 1.30 P.M 

 

In case you would like to get in touch with us, our offices are open throughout the Summer 

Break from 09:00 A.M to 12.00 Noon (Sunday to Thursday). 

Note: The above-mentioned dates are subject to change to any further direction from the 

Ministry of Education & Higher Education (MOEHE). 

We wish you and your family an abundance of joy, laughter and love during this summer. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

